
What have we been learning this week? 

Spring 1—Week beginning 10/2/25 

 

We have been be on a shape walk. We have been making some love 
heart biscuits for the people we love. On Friday we had a Spa day 
where the children relaxed and helped each other. We danced and 
played musical instruments this week. Our art and writing area was full 
of valentines activities. The bakery outside was a 
big hit with the children and they liked making 
playdough cakes to sell. On Friday we had banana’s 
in half with sprinkles on. 
Book of the week– Kitchen Disco 
Rhyme of the week– Five fat sausages  
Word of the week–  more   

Math's 

During our morning math’s this week 
we have been counting items and 
placing them in groups. We sang 
shape songs and went on a shape 
walk to spot them in the environ-

ment. We cut a banana 
in half and sprinkled on 
‘Many’ sprinkles. We or-
dered pants 0—10.  

Literacy 

This week we finished reading 
the naughty bus and discussed 
cleaning routine before we go 
to bed. We matched rhyming 
pants together and 
read the NSPCC ‘My 
Pants’ book.  

Next Week 

Next term we will be going on a journey with a chicken called 
Hatty Peck as we read ‘The Journey Home’, this book supports 
our learning about different places in the world, what animals 
come from an egg and how we celebrate differ-
ent events like birthdays. 

 

We return to school on Monday the 24th of 
February.  

 
 


